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December 2 –  4, 2021 
CASB Convention 

1 Lake Avenue, Colorado Springs 

 
  Members of Elizabeth School District Board of Education will attend the Colorado  
  Association of School Boards (CASB) Annual Convention being held from Thursday,  
  December 2, through Saturday, December 4, 2021. 
 
  On Friday, December 3, at 9:30 a.m., members of the Elizabeth School District Board of 
Education will convene into an executive session under C.R.S. 24-6-402 (4)(b) for the 
purpose of receiving legal advice on the Board’s legal responsibilities, including the 
application of Colorado’s Sunshine laws. 

 
  The Elizabeth School District Board of Education will have discussions with student  
  leaders from Elizabeth High School on Friday, December 3, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 2510 
Tenderfoot Hill Street, Colorado Springs, CO. 

 


